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S T O C K T O N  U N I V E R S I T Y

• Hammonton Scholarship Fund 
   Exceeds $100,000

• Stockton Participates in 48 Blocks 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/stockton_edu/albums/72157683449067110
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Stockton Participates in 48 Blocks Celebration in Atlantic City
Stockton partnered with the Atlantic City Arts Foundation to sponsor “48 
Blocks,” a celebration of arts and creativity, displaying 90 projects and events 
throughout the city on June 24.

48 Blocks featured murals, a labyrinth, concerts, garden tours, poetry read-
ings, a puppet show, a skate demonstration, performances by the Atlantic City 
Ballet and members of the Bay Atlantic Symphony, and garden tours. 

During the event, Stockton’s South Jersey Culture & History Center docu-
mented oral histories, scanned photos and photographed memorabilia. The 
materials will be added to the archives at the Atlantic City Public Library to 
create future exhibits and cultural events around the material. A closing party 
for the event  was held at Stockton’s Noyes Arts Garage.

Lisa Honaker, dean of the School of Arts & Humanities (ARHU), played an 
integral role in the planning of the event since its inception. “Putting on this 
event has been a real grassroots effort,” she said. “It’s a big project with a lot 
of moving parts, but the community members have really run with it.”

Stockton’s Emari DiGiorgio, associate professor of Writing; Chung-Fan Chang, assistant professor of Art, and Michael 
Cagno, executive director of the Noyes Museum, were among the many participants. 

Honaker recognized the following individuals for helping to make the event possible: Mariana Smith, assistant professor 
of Art; Tom Kinsella, professor of British Literature and director of the South Jersey Culture & History Center; Nancy 
Messina, assistant dean of ARHU, Saskia Schmidt, interim director of Education/Noyes Museum of Art; and Paul Schopp, 
assistant director of the South Jersey Culture & History Center; as well as Madeline Perez of ARHU; Brian Lyons of ARHU, 
Deanna Tumas of ARHU; Joe D’Agostino of University Relations & Marketing; Maria Provenzano of ARHU, Print Shop 
staff, and students Simone Simone and Sparkle Prevard.

The event was sponsored by Stockton University and Atlantic City Arts Foundation, with support from the New Jersey State 
Council on the Arts, Stockton’s Office of the Provost and School of Arts & Humanities; the South Jersey Culture & History 
Center; the Noyes Museum of Art; and an anonymous art lover from Ventnor, N.J. View more photos from 48 Blocks.

Stockton’s Provost and Vice President for 
Academic Affairs Lori Vermeulen made this 
quilt, which was among the many projects 
featured at this year’s 48 Blocks celebration. 

Reminder: Register for Parking Permit for 2017-18 Academic Year
Parking permit registration is now available online by going to stockton.edu/parking. New per-
mits will be required for everyone for the 2017-18 Academic Year.  You cannot use last year’s 
permit.  If you have ordered a permit in the past, you will still need to order a new permit but you 
will be able to select your information from previously populated fields.  Please ensure all of your 
information is still current as your permit will be mailed to the address you enter.  Parking permits 
will be mailed in August to the mailing address you enter into the system. For more information, 
contact Michael Sullivan, manager of Parking and Transportation Services, at ext. 5534 or 
Michael.Sullivan@stockton.edu.

Construction Corner: A&D Wing Bathrooms Are Offline
Editor’s Note: Stockton is updating and remodeling its main campus in Galloway during the summer months. Updates on 
campus improvements will be shared in future issues of The Stockton Times. 

A&D Wing bathrooms on both the 00 and 100 levels will be closed through August due to construction. The closest avail-
able public restrooms are located at EE and F Wings on both the 00 and 100 levels. As always, please use caution while 
traveling in the area and stay clear of the construction site and equipment. 

https://www.facebook.com/48BlocksAC/
http://stockton.edu/parking
mailto:Michael.Sullivan%40stockton.edu?subject=
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https://njcpa.org/about/about
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Send Us Your News!
We want to know about things going on in the Stockton community. Do you have an 
unusual hobby? Did one of your co-workers win an award or perform outstanding public 
service? Births, weddings, graduations and the like are all good things to submit to The 
Stockton Times. Contact the editor at 609-626-5521 or email StocktonTimes@stockton.edu. 
News about distinguished students can now be found at Distinctive Stockton Students. To 

mailto:stocktontimes@stockton.edu
mailto:distinctive%40stockton.edu?subject=distinctive%40stockton.edu

